
     
            

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FROM: JAMES S. MALLOTT, MAYOR 

DATE:  AUGUST 10, 2021 

RE:  COVID-19 VACCINATIONS 

 

 

Effective immediately, anyone using a Village Facility must show proof of 

full vaccination from COVID-19 before they are permitted to use/enter the 

Village Facility. 

 

In the event that someone using a Village Facility does not provide proof 

of full vaccination, they will be required to show proof of a negative test 

within the past 7 days before being permitted to use/enter the Village 

Facility. 

 

In the event that someone does not provide proof of full vaccination or 

proof of a negative test within the past 7 days, that individual shall not be 

permitted use/enter the Village Facility. 

 

This policy applies to ALL individuals that wish to use/enter a Village 

Facility. 

 
 

August 10, 2021 

 

Posted in the following places: 

Bulletin Board on Village Office Door 

Inside Village Office Door 

Website: www.villageofoceanbeach.org 
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